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August 1, 2025

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I

ATTN: Materials Licensing Branch
2056 Westings Avenue, Suite 400
Naperville, IL 60563-2657

RE: Amendment Request to License #24-24332-01
Dear NRC Reviewer,
This letter is to address the NRC request dated August 1, 2025:

Radiation monitoring instruments will be calibrated by a vendor who is licensed by
the NRC or an Agreement State to perform instrument calibrations.

Sincerely,
Kimberly Bradley Prescott, M.S.

Medical Physicist, RSO
Radiation Oncology, Cox Health



Martha Pavon

From: Erin Kennedy

Sent: Friday, August 1, 2025 4:13 PM

To: Martha Pavon

Cc: Tammy Tomczak

Subject: FW: RE: Renewal of NRC lice No. 24-24332-01
Attachments: 2b Wheeler Aug 1, 2005 --Commitment Letter.pdf

Good Afternoon Martha,

Please add the attached letter to ADAMS as additional information for 645508 ( Wheeler Heart and Vascular
Center)

Thank you,
Erin Kennedy

From: Prescott,Kimberly <Kimberly.Prescott@coxhealth.com>

Sent: Friday, August 1, 2025 3:58 PM

To: Erin Kennedy <Erin.Kennedy@nrc.gov>

Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Renewal of NRC lice No. 24-24332-01

Ms. Kennedy,
Please see attached for the requested letter.

Thank you,
Kimberly Prescott

Kimberly Prescott

Phone: (417) 269-3314
Kimberly.Prescott@coxhealth.com
coxhealth.com
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COXHEALTH CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information protected by law. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or
distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the
original message.



